
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      June 27, 2003 
 
 
 
Mr. Thomas M. Dorman 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
P. O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY   40602 
 
 Re:  Filing of Interconnection and Resale Agreements/Amendments 
 
Dear Mr. Dorman: 
 

On June 26, 2003, BellSouth filed with the Commission 14 Interconnection and Resale 
Agreements/Amendments.  One of those Agreements was with T-Mobile USA, Inc. f/k/a Voice 
Stream Wireless Corporation.  The Agreement was referenced as a CMRS Agreement.  
BellSouth would like to clarify that the Agreement filed was actually a Collocation Agreement. 

 
We apologize for any inconvenience.   

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

    Dorothy J. Chambers 
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